
  

 

Dear Dr Armoogum 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Wednesday 16th October 
2024. I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
We are trying to establish the provision of chronic pain clinics for people with cancer 
related chronic pain.  We would be grateful if you could pass the attached Freedom of 
Information request questions to the most appropriate colleagues in the Trust.  If you, 
or any of your colleagues, have any questions about this work, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  Many thanks for your time and consideration. 
 
The chronic pain service within Milton Keynes Hospital is run by the specialist pain service 
and is managed through GP and internal referrals. In conjunction with this the Palliative care 
Consultants run an additional service to support palliative patients which included cancer 
diagnosis to review their holistic needs, this includes pain management and liaison with the 
GP on identified prescriptions. 
The oncology and Haematology team at Milton Keynes hospital will access both services to 
support patients who are suffering chronic pain for advice and guidance. 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Sim 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


